
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Friday the 24th September, we will be holding a non uniform day in school to help raise 
awareness and raise funds for the MacmiIllan Cancer charity.  All we ask for is a small donation 
which will go directly to Macmillan.  We have set up a Just Giving page, simply click this link 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/brinsworth-whitehill2   If you prefer, we can accept money 
donations which can be given to your child’s class teacher on the morning. 
 
So many members of the school community have been touched by this awful disease and have 
been able to access the support that Macmillan provides.  As I am sure you will all agree, they do 
a fantastic job, so let’s do our best to make this day a huge success and raise as much money as 
possible for a fantastic cause. 
 
Participating in a fundraising activity is one of our school pledges and this will enable all children 
from F1 to Year 6 to gain their first Life skills Pledge. 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

COxborough 

 

Headteacher 

Brinsworth Whitehill Primary 
Part of Wickersley Partnership Trust 

 
Howlett Drive, Brinsworth, Rotherham, S60 5HT 

Tel: (01709) 828242   
Headteacher: Mrs C Oxborough 

E-mail: office@brinsworthwhitehill.org 
Website: www.brinsworthwhitehill.org 
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